
  

 

 

  

NAEP IS HIRING 
The National Assessment of Educational 

Progress (NAEP) is seeking retired educators 

who would like to work with a team to proctor 

digitally based assessments on tablets with 

fourth- and eighth-grade students in schools. 

You must be available for online and in-

person training during the month of January 

2021 and able to proctor between January 

25 and March 12, 2021, when work is 

available. NAEP offers paid training, hourly 

wages paid weekly, and mileage 

reimbursement for local driving. This is a 

part-time, temporary position. 

Visit http://www.WorkNAEP.com and provide 

your contact information. We will send you a 

link to our online application in July 2020. 
 

For more information about NAEP, please 

visit https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard 

HAVE QUESTIONS? EMAIL: 
NAEPrecruit@westat.com 
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